FINAL

BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES

February 9, 2012

The regularly scheduled second Thursday meeting of the Communications Committee met at 11:15 in
the Sales Office meeting room.

MEMBERS PRESENT — Chairman Thordean Campbell, Board Contact Bill Burdick, Barbara Quinn, Connie
Harry, Janice Jensen, and Marc Worsmer.

Absent — Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Sarah Barnett, Bob Stockinger, Dotty Raines
CALL TO ORDER — Chairman Thordean Campbell
NOTES —The Notes from the January 12, 2012 were withheld pending approval.

NEW BUSINESS - IRIS - New contract with AMI will run off Matrix and will be paid with HOA funds.
Homeowners that have already paid their $6 fees last year can pick up your check or cash at the front
desk. Thordean Campbell distributed copies of the IRIS front page contract along with the new form.

Bill Burdick brought us up to date on the Clear Creek changes by the US Army Corp of Engineers.

BELLA BUZZ — The March BellaBuzz will be in the format as The Annual Report with articles from the
Board and the committees.

WEB COMPUTER TRAINING — Computer training of the revamped Club-bellavita.org update will begin
within the next month. Sign up begins at the front desk. Marc Worsmer will handle the training.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.



